
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Robin Orris 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2006 1:44 PM 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Clarion River cleanup 
 
Clarion River Cleanup 
 
Are you tired of seeing litter along the river banks and roadways? 
 
Come do your part, help cleanup the "Wild and Scenic" area from Ridgway to Millcreek on the Clarion 
River. We hope to get enough volunteers to clean 51.7 miles of waterway, the river banks and also the 
roadways that follow the river. May 6 & 13 (May 20 rain date) 
 
Meet at Pale Whale Canoe Rental in Cook Forest at 9 am. Registration, safety talk, and equipment 
disputation will take place only at that location.  You will then be assigned an area to clean. Anyone 
who registers will be in the drawings for local door prizes and as part of the Great PA Cleanup contest. 
Anyone wishing to donate please call the office. 
 
Please dress appropriately. Parental consent form for under age 18 required. No child under age 12 will 
be permitted in the water in a canoe but there are many areas that any age can help clean within Cook 
Forest & Clear Creek State Parks and along River Road. 
 
Lunch will be served at Pale Whale. Questions or to pre-register call 814-856-3291 
 
This cleanup is registered as a Great PA Cleanup and also as a National River Cleanup. 
 
PA CleanWays-Jefferson, Clarion and Clearfield is the coordinator of this event. Funding for this project 
is provided through the Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources,Bureau of 
Recreation and Conservation, Community Conservation Partnerships Program, private and business 
donations. 
 
Any question please call 814-856-3291 
 
Robin Orris - Program Specialist 
PA CleanWays - Jefferson, Clarion and Clearfield Counties 
54 Hepler Lane 
Summerville Pa 15864 
reo1@alltel.net 
http://www.pacleanways.org/jefferson 
 
Individually, we can make a difference ---Together, there's no limit to what we can do. 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 


